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[bookmark: _bookmark0]1.0 INTRODUCTION


Woodside Park School strives to support all pupils with the best technology and service regardless of their background. Pupil premium funding, when granted, is used to provide pupils with resources and/or equipment to support learning.

Implementation: It is the responsibility of line managers to ensure that staff members are aware of and understand this policy and any subsequent revisions.

Compliance: This policy complies with all relevant regulations and other legislation as detailed in the
Compliance with Regulations & Legislation Statement.


[bookmark: _bookmark1]2.0 AIMS


Woodside Park School strives to comply with standards and regulations of how to use funding appropriately and this is communicated with Local Authorities (LA) and parents.

We also aim to be transparent in how this funding has been spent and this information is available for scrutiny should it be required.
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If a student/pupil has received pupil premium or has been entitled to school meals in the past, it does not mean that this funding will automatically continue should they join Woodside Park School. Local Authorities often state this expenditure is included in the school fee.

Parents should check with their LAs to see if the funding will continue once a pupil has been offered a placement at Woodside Park School. 

At Woodside Park School, all pupils have access to cooked meals, daily, free of charge.
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Currently, Woodside Park School has no pupils receiving pupil premium funding.
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